
Review of General Education Courses at UVU 
Procedures 

 
The General Education Committee at UVU is charged with reviewing each GE course 
every five years. The GE Committee has developed a system for accomplishing these 
reviews, which is detailed below. 
 

GE Review Form and Syllabi 
For each course to be reviewed we will provide you a GE Course Review form that 
includes information on enrollment, student performance, and faculty for the last 
three years the course was taught. The form then has a list of 10 open-ended 
questions about the course that the department chair or lead instructor is to 
complete. Please type your answers into the GE Info Request form and provide an 
electronic copy to Eugene Seeley. 
 
Please also collect electronic copies of the syllabi for all of the sections taught this 
semester. If no sections are taught this semester, please provide a syllabus from the 
last semester the course was taught. 
 
The GE Course Review form and the syllabi for each course are due to Eugene Seeley 
by April 15. 
 

Student Survey 
The GE Committee has student surveys for each category of general education 
course. These surveys intend to ask broad questions about the overall goals of 
general education and the PLOs specified for each type of GE course. These surveys 
will use Qualtrics and links to the survey will be provided. Please provide these links 
to students in the appropriate classes via email or Canvas. Responses will be 
collected April 16. Paper versions of the surveys can also be used, and these 
completed surveys must be sent to Eugene Seeley by April 15. 
 
The intent of the survey is to collect data that supports that each course under 
review does indeed meet the objectives and PLOs for a GE course in its category. The 
intent is not to assess the quality of individual instruction, although the Committee 
recognizes that at times these can be inseparable connected. 
 

Steps for the Course Review 
 

1. Complete the GE Course Review form for each course to be reviewed. Give 
these to Eugene Seeley by April 15. 

2. Collect syllabi for each section taught this semester (or the last semester 
taught if no sections are taught this semester) and provide these to Eugene 
Seeley by April 15. These should accompany the GE course review form 
referred to above. 

3. Student surveys should be completed by April 15.  If you are using a Qualtrics 
survey link, then the instructors are to give this link to students (through 



email or Canvas) in all sections of the designated classes.  Qualtrics surveys 
will be collected electronically on April 16. If these are done in class on paper, 
then they should be turned in to Eugene Seeley by April 15. 

4. At the end of April or the beginning of May, the GE Committee will meet to 
review all the forms and survey results. During this meeting the committee 
will either recommend continued authorization of the course or will indicate 
further review is required with details of the concerns. These reports will be 
distributed to the department chairs and lead faculty by the end of May. 

5. In the fall, the GE Committee will work the department chairs to review and 
discuss those courses that have concerns. If these concerns cannot be 
resolved by May 2023, then the Committee will recommend that the course 
be removed from the list of GE courses. 








